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Feb. 27, 2017 
 
Napa County PBES 
1195 Third Street, Second Floor 
Napa, CA 94559 
 
Attn: Jason Hade 
Re: Behrens Family Winery application for tasting room permit 
 
Dear Mr. Hade, 
 
I am the owner of 4013 Spring Mountain Road, which is near Behrens Family winery site 
here at the top of Spring mountain. I completely support the Behrens winery project. 
 
Les, Lisa and family met with me very early in this process to discuss the project and any 
concerns I might have.  We have been in communication since last year when I reviewed 
their plans and the proposed winery activities. I have no concerns with the project, and I 
appreciate that the project is a family winery that fits into the neighborhood.  The 
Behrens represent family wineries that support our agricultural community. 
 
Les and Lisa are responsible, good neighbors.  They contribute to our community in 
many, many ways. They have been members of the Spring Mountain District Association 
since its inception in 2005 and help with our annual community party and annual road 
clean-up. Napa County should encourage projects and people like this!  
 
Please approve the Behrens application.  Thank you. 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sheldon Richards 
Paloma Vineyard 
4013 Spring Mountain Road 



From: Francis Marvin Atchley
To: Hade, Jason
Subject: Behrens Winery application
Date: Monday, February 27, 2017 1:51:11 PM

 

Jason Hade

Napa County PBES

1195 Third Street, Second Floor

Napa, CA 94559

 

Via email to Jason.Hade@countyofnapa.org

 

RE:      Behrens Family Winery- P1X-XXXX-UP

 

Dear Mr. Hade,

 

I am the owner of the 4018 Spring Mountain Road property through which the road easement passes for
 access to the Behrens Winery.

 

I approve the Behrens application and have no concerns with their winery project.

 

I do find, however, that the width of the road improvement apparently required by the fire code is absurd.  To
 apply requirements designed for large operations to small businesses is a misapplication of governmental
 responsibility.  This is a small wooded area and such a construction is both unsightly and unnecessary – there
 are adequate turnouts for fire equipment and resident egress.

 

It is also the case that this road services two other wineries which are larger, yet are apparently grandfathered
 so avoid sharing the cost of any road improvements.  Again, absurd.

The neighbors in this area share the maintenance of the common road.  Sean Behrens performs hands-on
 maintenance of our roads and also the Napa County Spring Mountain Road.   The County Road workers are
 unable to provide needed smaller chores such as clearing roadside drains which when clogged can lead to
 much more serious problems.
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Sincerely,

 

 

 

F. Marvin Atchley










